
G.N. 295 Marine Department

With reference to the Government Notice (G.N. 7458) published in the Government Gazette on  
26 November 2021 and 3 December 2021 inviting tenders for the Supply of Two (2) Mobile 
Response and Command Platforms (MRCP) for the Hong Kong Police Force  
(Marine Department Shipbuilding Tender No. 5/2021), it is hereby notified that the Tender 
Addendum No. 1 has been issued and is obtainable from Marine Department’s website at  
(https://www.mardep.gov.hk/en/tender/newves_one.html). Enquiries on the tender details should 
be directed to the Senior Surveyor of Ships of the Government New Construction Section in 
writing by fax at (852) 2746 0518.

	 This tender is covered by the Agreement on Government Procurement of the World Trade 
Organization. 

14 January 2022	 Carol YUEN Director of Marine
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